
Have you ever thought about 
a career in Nursing or 

Midwifery?

UCD School of Nursing, Midwifery & Health Systems  are 
delighted to facilitate an online informative session on the 

25th of January, from 13:00-14:30 with 

Judy Ryan, 

Director of Nursing and Midwifery Planning and 
Development in the HSE

outlining the sponsorship scheme, open to healthcare 
assistants in the Irish public health service who want to 

become nurses or midwives.

For more information contact 
Denise McGuinness (denise.mcguinness@ucd.ie) or 
Martina Kennedy (martina.kennedy@ucd.ie) 
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